
Member Services Committee Meeting, September 22, 2022, 9:30am 
David LaLumia Outstanding Professional Service Award Nominee 
Wendy Martindale – Nominated by the Central Region 
Group reviewed the nomination as it was submitted from the Central Region. 
Group voted to present the David LaLumia Outstanding Professional Service Award to Wendy Martindale at the Fall 2022 Conference 
in Traverse City. 
Wil reminded everyone to encourage more nominees be submitted for this award in the future. 
Appoint Co-Chair (must be a Director) to replace Wil Morris – Bob Sheehan 
Discussion of replacement for Wil Morris – recently elected as a CMHA Officer 
Bob Sheehan stated after Wil Morris was elected as an officer of the Association, he became ineligible to hold the position of Co-Chair 
on any standing committee.  He reported that an email will be sent out to the 6 current Directors that are members of the Member 
Services Committee to gage interest in filling the Director Co-Chair position.  Connie Conklin stated that if Nena Sork wishes to move 
up from Vice Co-Chair to the Co-Chair, she MAY be willing to fill the Vice Co-Chair position in her place. 
Other 
No other items. 
Parking Lot Items 
No items that the group would like to add to future agendas were identified. 
Next Meeting 
The next meeting of the Member Services Committee is scheduled for Thursday, November 17, 2022 at 9:30am.  This meeting will be 
held in-person and via Zoom. 
Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned at 9:47am 


